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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:52 PM
To: 'Docg2@aol.com'
Subject: RE: docket  160021-E1

Dear Mr. Gershon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: Docg2@aol.com [mailto:Docg2@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket 160021-E1 
 

dear ms Stauffer, 
We have no option of investing in any other power company, we 
have no say in how many millions of dollars they pay their C-
Suite executives, and we have no accurate accounting for the 
full scale of political contributions they make each year to 
influence those in powers to keep FPL in its unchallenged, 
powerful position in this state.” – a23 percent increase or any 
increase at all is just  not right , my fpl bill was almost 300 
dollars last month.. that is not right 

they know that we are stuck with  them and take advantage of 
us 

sincerely 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06197-16
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george gershon 

5560 nw 3 terrace  
boca raton  33487 

docket number 160021-E1 




